January 14, 2021

Edwards Aquifer Authority
900 E Quincy

San Antonio, TX 78215

£ 200-1UD
Re: Well # W107-002; Entity # EX06-783-

| hope you have had a healthy New Year so far. | am requesting the Board consider reinstating my well,
#W107-002, for LPW status based on the 2020 usage. | am pleased to say that | managed to keep the
well usage within the 1.4 AF as required for the LPW status for the year 2020, and plan to continue this
effort in the years to come. | understand that if the LPW limit is exceeded again, the LPW well will be
classified as a permitted well and water rights will be needed to continue to make withdrawals. |
appreciate your time and patience to this matter and allowing myself to fix the problems.

Please let me know the status of my account. You can contact me with any questions you may have at
210-651-6018 (office) or 210-789-0388 (cell).

Sincerely,

Broderick Milford
Owner

Fey’s Boat & Camper Storage



